
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB2351 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  6206 

 Author: Dempsey 

 Date: 3/13/2023 

 Impact:  $97,000 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 2351, as introduced, directs the Department of Health to create a program for participants to 

purchase insulin at a discounted, post-rebate rate.  

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, HB2351 proposes to require the Department of Health to establish a program 

for participants to purchase insulin at a discounted rate. Officials with the Oklahoma State 

Department of Health estimate that the measure will cost the department one full time employee 

or $97,000.  

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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